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News You Can Use 
	 This month, we begin the 
study of number, what it means, 
and what we use numerals for. 
You may find your child counting 
everything, so play along! Count 
how many steps it takes to get 
from the sidewalk to the door. 
Name the numbers on the aisles 
at the grocery store. Help them 
to notice the numbers all around 
us, and to use them to 
understand their world.                                         
	 Now that we have taken a 
look at all of the letters of the 
alphabet, we will also discuss 
proper use of capital and lower-
case letters when writing and the 
difference between letters, 

words and sentences. These are 
big ideas for early readers and 
writers to understand. When 
practicing name writing at home, 
remind your child to capitalize 
ONLY the first letter and use 
lowercase for the others.                                   
	 Last, please remember to 
encourage the kids to keep their 
belongings off of the floor near 
the cubbies, messy floors make 
for dirty kids! Also, during this 
time of uncertain weather, please 
make the necessary 
adjustments to pick up 
your child on time. Kids 
notice when all of their 
classmates have left them 

behind.                        	              	
	 As always, feel free to 
contact us with any questions at 
the number below or via email at 
hmduncan@cps.edu. Don’t 
forget to check our website, 
Facebook page and Facebook 
group regularly and follow 
@authenticpreschool on Twitter 
for links to pictures and stories 
about Room 111! Use this 
QR code to get there fast!

  authenticpreschool.net/room111.html 
               Phone: 773 535 8348 

King shows his symmetrical pattern.

March’s Important Dates: 
March 7th: State Of The School Address 8:30am & 5pm 
March 26th-30th: No School - Spring Break

Makiyah & Toyy’ale make body letters
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